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’ {\;’- DEPARTMENT OF CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS
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Memo No.: COE/242/22 Date: 24/08/2022
NOTICE

All persons concerned are being informed that for BDP Online Term-End
Examination (Theory and Practical) December-2021 & June-2022 and
Undergraduate Degree Programme (Under CBCS) Online Term-End
Examination (Theory and Practical) December-2021(SEM-l) & June-
2022(SEM-II), the examinees concerned can download their “Admit Card” from
www.nsoucebdp.com / www.wbnsou.ac.in on & from 25/08/2022 at 2 p.m. It
may please be noted that no hard copy of “Admit Card” will be distributed from
the study centres concerned. It is mandatory for an examinee to download and
preserve HARD COPY of the “Admit Card”. If the portal shows “invalid student”
then it is either the duly filled-in examination form has not been submitted in time
by the learners concerned or he/she did not submit Assignment.

Examinees are requested not to share any information, which have been
written in the “Admit Card” and “Enrolment Certificate cum Identity Card”.

For further information regarding above-mentioned Online Examination,
examinees concerned are requested to follow the website of NSOU regularly.

For any assistance, examinees may contact at the
Helpline No. : 9830338974 (11 am. to 3 p.m. excluding Holidays,
Saturdays & Sundays)
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Prepared by

(Rokeya Ray)
Controller of Examinations



